
 
 

 

 
School Site: Chanctonbury Road, Burgess Hill, West Sussex, RH15 9EY 
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12th March 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Re: Hindleap Warren Residential Meeting – Tuesday 26th March, 4pm - 5pm.  

 

We would like to invite the parents and carers of students attending the Hindleap Warren 

Residential Trip to a meeting on Tuesday 26th March at 4pm, parents/carers can attend in person or 

via Teams. 

 

This is an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have and find out a bit more about the 

trip.  If you are coming to the school site, we will arrange the adjacent classroom to be available 

for students to wait in with the TAs. This will enable the adults to discuss any queries they may not 

want to ask in the presence of the children.  
 

As always, you are welcome to ask any questions or discuss any issues at any time, but this specific 

meeting will be a chance to find out more about the trip.  

 

Please can you complete the below survey to indicate whether you will be attending the meeting 

in person or via Teams. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/V39SYQZ 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Laura Press & Nikki Hester 

Class Teachers 
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